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Notice of Construction/Traffic Alert for  
Springfield Township (Finneytown)  

MSD Demolishing Obsolete Treatment Facility off Daly Road 

CINCINNATI – The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) will begin 
demolishing the Daly Road Treatment Facility, an obsolete facility located in the 8400 block of 
Daly Road in Finneytown, on or around October 9. The project is scheduled to be completed by 
spring 2025, pending weather and field conditions. 
 
Traffic impacts on Daly Road should be minimal with no anticipated road closures. Delays could 
be possible when equipment is entering or leaving the entrance drive off Daly Road. No work will 
be performed outside the fenced-in area of the facility. 
 
MSD will be demolishing in-ground concrete basins that are no longer in use. The area will be 
backfilled with soil, regraded, and seeded.  
 
MSD’s construction contractor, KT Holden Construction, will generally be working Monday 
through Friday 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. No weekend work is expected.  
 
In addition to traffic inconveniences, typical construction-related disturbances such as noise, dirt 
and vibrations should be expected. 
 
Please see the attached project map. 

For additional information about this project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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